
HELLO FROM DISTRICT 1 
 
ALL OUR MEETINGS HAVE OPENED UP. THERE ARE STILL A COUPLE 
MEETINGS THAT CHOOSE TO ZOOM.   
 
WE HAD A DISTRICT MEETING ON SEPT 17. EVERYONE OBSERVED SOCIAL 
DISTANCING AND MASKS WERE WORN. OUR DISTRICT MEETINGS ARE HELD 
THE THIRD THURSDAY OF EVERY OTHER MONTH. WE VOTED TO CONTINUE 
OUR ANNUAL COOKIE EXCHANGE IN DEC SO THAT WILL BE DEC 5 AT ST 
JOHN’S ON JACKSON ST. COOKIES WILL BE INDIVIDUALLY WRAPPED AND 
COVID GUIDELINES WILL BE FOLLOWED. ALATEEN IS ZOOMING. 
 
Barb G. 
 

 


